
Silver Member:  
Ontario Apple Growers 

 

Ontario Apple Growers has over 200 grower-members farming apples on 15,000 acres across the 
province. Since 2004, our association advocates on behalf of Ontario apple growers and connects 
with consumers to share information about the variety, availability and versatility of Ontario apples 
and build trust in our local food system. Our invaluable partnership with Farm and Food Care Ontario 
(FFCO) is key to our collective efforts.  
 
The team of dedicated staff at FFCO have championed the agricultural industry for nearly ten 
years. Initiatives such as their Dietitian & Food Influencer Farm Tours and other events (we love 
“Breakfast on the Farm”!) resonate with us, our growers and our consumers.  
 
The Real Dirt On Farming, FarmFood360 videos and their Faces Behind Food posts educate 
consumers on the truth in agriculture and helps to dispel misconceptions surrounding the agriculture 
industry. We greatly appreciate their efforts and the work is so vital. 
 
Awareness of ‘where food comes from’ could not be more relevant during these challenging times. 
We are grateful that an association like FFCO exists to support our members so they can continue to 
provide Ontarians with a safe, reliable food source for years to come. 


